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Hello! 

 

The SOS-Attendance Observatory is a study and research centre for school attendance 

problems. This observatory aims to provide reports and research on school attendance 

problems and, based on the results achieved, in the coming years to offer free training 

activities to prevent and deal with school attendance problems, as well as to promote 

awareness campaigns to improve regular school attendance. 

 

The creation of this Observatory is co-funded by the European Commission through the 

Erasmus+ Programme [2022-1-ES01-KA220-SCH-000088733]. To disseminate the 

purpose of this project and its main findings, the SOS-Attendance Observatory website 

has been created as the main means of disseminating the products of this project (see 

website here). 

 

Given the importance of providing a quality website, we need to listen your opinion about 

this website. Please, visit the website and then fill in the following evaluation survey on 

this platform. It only takes a few minutes to complete. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

The SOS-Attendance Observatory team. 

https://www.sosattendance.eu/en
https://www.sosattendance.eu/en
https://forms.gle/AEtHcJB4eNntgEoaA

